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Wednesday 10th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of Leen Mills Primary School 
 
This morning we were made aware of an unfounded rumour around an alleged 
safeguarding incident that was alleged to have taken place on the school premises. We 
would like to reassure you that the alleged incident did not happen and we are working 
with the relevant authorities/agencies to protect the family against whom the incident is 
alleged to have occurred, and the reputation of the school. Rumours like this are very 
distressing for all who are involved.  
 
We would like to strongly reassure you that the school takes safeguarding matters 
extremely seriously and will rigorously investigate any alleged incident and notify all 
relevant parties and agencies as part of those investigations. In this instance, no 
safeguarding incident arose and the school has been subjected to false rumours and 
accusations which are now being dealt with by the Police. 
 
As always, safeguarding concerns can be reported to school who will deal with them as a 
matter of urgency. Alternatively you can make a referral yourself to MASH (Multi Agency 
Safeguarding Hub) on 0300 500 80 80 or, if a child is immediate danger, please call the 
Police on 999.  
 
Yours,  
 
Mrs Goldson and Mrs Paine  
Headteacher and Chair of Governors  
Leen Mills Primary School 
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